
 

 

 

 
 

13 May 2015 

 
Professor Phantom’s Science Call… 

It’s a new month and Professor Phantom has a new set of exciting experiments for preschool to Grade 7!  

If you would like to join the Science Club this week Friday (15h00 – 16h00), please give your R80 to Teacher Erika by 

tomorrow. The bubble and trouble is a lot of fun and will be remembered by our impressionable scientists for life! 

 

On the ball… 

Our netball girls have been doing a sterling job in their sportsmanship and athleticism. A special 

mention needs to made of our u/10 team who won against Olifantsfontein Primary (23rd April) and 

Aston Manor Primary (7th May). Our u/10 B team also drew in their match against Aston Manor Primary 

last week.  

The u/10 A team will play against Maranatha’s u/11 team tomorrow (14th May), while our u/13’s will  

tackle their u/13 team. The u/7, u/8 and u/9 netball teams will participate in a mini-netball tournament 

at Summerfields Primary School in Boksburg on Saturday the 16th of May. Supporters are most 

welcome as our girls will play 8 matches each.   

Go team! 

 

Mickey Mouse has got TALENT! 

Last call for preschool auditions for Friday’s little Talent Show. If your child is going to be 

performing an item, please write a note to Teacher Kathy. Auditions will close tomorrow, and 

performers need to bring along their CD’s. Please remember that only dancers and singers 

with CD’s will be included. Other sensational performers need only present their name to 

Teacher Kathy. All PERFORMERS are allowed to wear civvies on Friday – as a reward for their 

bravery and to add bling to their thing! 

 

 

Theme for Mickey Mouse for next week: 

Wheels and wings and transport things! 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 


